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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

 
RE:  Court Operations During Government Shutdown 

 
In the occurrence of a federal government shutdown, the U.S. Bankruptcy Court 
for the District of Arizona will remain open and continue court operations. The 
court will continue to accept new case filings, receive, and process documents 
and fees, and hear matters. The Case Management/Electronic Case Filing System 
(CM/ECF) and the Electronic Self-Representation (eSR) System will remain 
functional for electronic filings. Public service counters and customer service lines 
will operate during regular business hours. 
 
Updates to the Judges' hearing calendars and the 341 meeting of creditor 
calendars will continue to be accessible on the court's website. Pay.gov will stay 
available for online transactions.  
 
Attorneys, legal representatives, and involved parties are advised to closely 
monitor their cases should the presiding Judge issue any orders regarding 
deadline extensions or continued hearings. 
 
In the event circumstances change, the Court will provide notice of any changes 
to scheduled hearings and service levels. 
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